
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Piraeus Bank informs the investment community that: 

 

 The Announcement of Full Year 2016 Results and the Annual Analysts’ Briefing will 

take place on Friday March 31st 2017, after the closing of the ATHEX trading 

session. 

 The 2016 Annual Financial Report will be published on the website of Piraeus Bank 

Group (www.piraeusbankgroup.com) on the same date. 

 

 

 
Athens, 24 March 2017 

 

http://www.piraeusbankgroup.com/

